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Dear Members,                     August 24, 2022. 
 

PALPA Executive Committee on behalf of all pilots’ community offers 
deepest condolence on the sad demise for our beloved senior and an icon of 
this community, Capt. Mian Naveed. 
 
 
 
 

His services at various positions, especially as President PALPA, shall always 
be remembered as a beaconing light.  
 

His contributions for this community, while in active service and after 
retirement, shall always be a source of inspiration for the generations of 
flyers to follow. Pilots’ community, in total unison, salutes this light house of 
character and morals and an outstanding member of this community.  
 

We offer prayers for the departed soul that may he be placed in the highest 
places of JAN’NA and may his family be blessed with sabar.  
 

We request all members to recite SORA-E-FATIHA for the departed soul. 
 

With Best Regards, 

 
 
 
Capt. Ch. Salman Riaz 
PRESIDENT 
 


